

Bullitt County Public Schools Department of Pupil Personnel

Steve Smallwood

Director of Pupil Personnel Steve.smallwood@bullitt.kyschools.us

Date:

December 3, 2024

To:

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

From:

Steve Smallwood, Director of Pupil Personnel

Re:

Calendar Committee Recommendation for 25-26 School Calendar

Dear Dr. Bacon,

The BCPS Calendar Committee met on November 18, 2024 to develop and finalize three calendar options for the 2025-2026 school year for stakeholders to vote on. We sent out a survey that was open from November 19th though November 22nd. We had 2,031 people participate in the survey.

In order to act on the school calendar, the Board must hold two (2) meetings: 1) one that includes hearing and discussing recommendations from the Superintendent and calendar committee results and 2) a subsequent meeting that includes adoption of the calendar.

Attached are the results from the calendar survey we shared with all our stakeholders.

All Three calendar options meet the following State, Board, and BCEA requirements:

- 1. 187 Employee Contract Days
- 2. 170 Instructional Days / 1,062 Instructional Hours
- 3. 7 Bullitt Days for Planning and Professional Learning
- 4. 4 Holidays
- 5. 4 Professional Development Day (PD Days)
- 6. 1 Opening Day
- 7. 1 Closing Day